
Jomsky, Mark 

Subject: RE: 6/8 Council Agenda 

From: Phlunte Riddle [mailto:phlunteriddle@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2015 8:21 PM 
To: Tornek, Terry 
Cc: Gene Gregg; Michael Ross 
Subject: Re: PCOC Board of Directors- Resignation Letter Needed 

Dear Mayor Tornek, 

Please accept this email as my formal resignation letter regarding my position as a PCOC Board of Director. I want to 
thank you for the opportunity to serve the city in this capacity. I greatly appreciate your confidence and look forward to 
serving the community in the future. 

Congratulations again on your election as Mayor of Pasadena! 

Phlunte• Riddle 

06/08/2015 
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